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Chair Lee, Vice Chair Inouye, and Members of the Committee, I am writing in 

support of the appointment of Mr. McCain to serve as Deputy Director of the 

Department of Transportation. 

Mr. McCain is a dedicated career public servant. He has served in the legislative 

and executive branches of the city, state, and federal levels of government. He has also 

worked in the private sector representing workers and management. Since beginning 

his position as Deputy Director, he has been a pleasure to work with and brought his 

considerable expertise and support for collaboration between the Department of 

Transportation and Hawaii State Energy Office to achieve Hawaii’s goals. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify.  

 


	SCOTT J. GLENN

